
 
 
 
Promotora de Informaciones, S.A. ("PRISA" or the "Company"), in accordance with article 
227 of the Consolidated Text of the Securities Market Act approved by Royal Legislative 
Decree 4/2015 of 23 October, hereby communicates the following 

 
OTHER RELEVANT INFORMATION 

 
The Board of Directors has taken note of the decision of the current Chief Financial Officer 
(CFO) of the Company, Mr. David Mesonero, to leave his current position in the Company at 
the end of June, to pursue a new stage in his career. The permanence of Mr. David Mesonero 
until that moment will facilitate the transfer and orderly succession of his responsibilities in 
the Company. The Board has expressed its gratitude to Mr. David Mesonero for his 
contribution to PRISA and for his performance in the discharge of his office. 
 
Likewise, the Board of Directors, following a favorable report from the Nominations, 
Compensation and Corporance Governance Committee, has appointed Ms Pilar Gil as the 
new Chief Financial Officer (CFO) of the Company, with effect from July 1, 2022. 
 

 
In Madrid, on May 24, 2022  

Pablo Jiménez de Parga Maseda 
Secretary to the Board of Directors 

 


